
 

March 16, 2021 

 

May 10, 2021 

 

Rena Duewel 
202 Turner 
duewelr@turnerusd202.org 

 
Dear Rena Duewel  
 
Thank you for your assistance in conducting the Virtual Performance Portfolio Monitoring for 
Beyond the Bell. The information provided satisfies all of the required elements for compliance 
with the Kansas Virtual Education Requirements.  As indicated on the demographics form that 
was submitted on behalf of your district, your virtual school has been approved for the following 
grade levels:  

• 9-12  
 

This approval is for the 2021-2022 school year.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely  
 

 

Dr. David C. Fernkopf 

Assistant Director 
Career, Standards and Assessment Services 
(785) 296-8447 
dfernkopf@ksde.org 

www.ksde.org 
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